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SPECIAL BOARD MEETING BUDGET APRIL 25, 2013 
 

                           WESTERN WAYNE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

1970C EASTON TURNPIKE 

                               ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 

                             LAKE ARIEL, PA   18436   

 

 

A special board meeting of the Western Wayne Board of Education was held on 

Wednesday April 25, 2013 in the district Board room of the Administration Building.  

 

Board President Alvin Hollister called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Board President Alvin Hollister took roll call. (7) Board members were present. 

 

Board President – Alvin Hollister  Board Member – William Gershey 

Board Vice President – Donald McDonough Board Member – David Lindow 

Board Treasurer – Frank Ward   Board Member – Donald Olsommer Jr. 

       Board Member – James Salak 

 

Board Members – Gary Podunajec and Doris Pliss arrived at 6:15 P.M. and 6:30 P.M. 

respectfully. 

 

Administrators Present: Acting Superintendent Dr. Clayton LaCoe, Business Manager 

Rose Emmett, High School Principal Patrick Sheehan and Evergreen Principal Ellen 

Faliskie. 

 

Also, in attendance was WWEA President Ms. Laurie Tyluki. 

 

Presentation of the Narrative Budget for the 2013-2014 School Year. 

 

Ms. Emmett presented the proposed the tentative Budget for the 2014-2015 school 

year. Ms. Emmett explained to the Board that there have been some significant 

changes in revenues and expenditures. 

 

Open discussion amongst the Board members took place. 

 

Adjournment 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Podunajec and seconded by Donald McDonough to adjourn the 

Special Board meeting of the Western Wayne Board of Education at 7:18 P.M.   

 

 The motion carried with all affirmatives. 

 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

         

        Gary Podunajec 

        Board Secretary 

 

Approve:___________ 

 

Attest:____________ 
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